
Newsletter Friday 6th December 2024

Come and join the fun 

TODAY



Our Christmas concerts are on Wednesday and Friday…

If your child normally has a packed lunch 
but would like to have the Christmas 
lunch next week, please let Miss Gineice 
in the office know by Tuesday morning 
(10th December) at the latest.   

Christmas has arrived…next week is a busy week at Christ Church

Next Thursday is Christmas lunch and wear 

Please note that children do not have to 
wear school uniform on Christmas 
jumper day.  If you don’t have a 
Christmas jumper - don’t worry, a piece 
of tinsel is good enough or anything that 
is suitably festive!



www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

Don’t Forget to buy these 
beautiful Christmas cards 
designed by Y3, Maple 
Class. 

10 cards are £4 and all 
proceeds will go to our 
school. 

Look here to see what 
activities are on offer for 
no cost or low cost this 
weekend.  Don’t forget to 
check the organisation’s 
website before you set 
off.

WHAT’S ON FOR FREE 
THIS WEEKEND?

This week’s 
ATTENDANCE 

Elm Class (YR) = 97%  
Cedar Class (Y1) = 94% 
Oak Class (Y2) = 97% 

Maple Class (Y3) = 92% 
Acacia Class (Y4) = 90% 

Mulberry Class (Y5) = 94% 
Willow Class (Y6) = 89% 

ON SALE NOW FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE

CAROLS
And marshmallows
Join us for a Christmassy sing-a-long, in

the forest area.

www.reallygreatsite.com

FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER, 3.30-5.00PM

Christ Church Primary brings you

Free hot chocolate for everyone, and
marshmallows for the chldren to toast on

the fire.

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/34.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-18-Nov-24-Nov-.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf
https://christchurchschool.cc/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/37.-Low-Cost-No-Cost-2-Dec-8-Dec.pdf


   

CHECK OUT OUR AMAZING FOOTBALL TEAM!

Great work by our girls’ 
football team.  They have 
played 6 games and are 
currently fourth in the 
league.  Let’s hope they 
continue to play well! 

Can you help out? 
We are looking for parent 
volunteers to help escort 
our team to and from 
Ferndale Community Sports 
Centre on Wednesday 
afternoons.  If you are able 
to help out please speak to 
Miss Gallacher or our office 
staff.  Thank You. 



Please don’t forget to raise money for 
our school when you shop online with 
over 8000 retailers.  The retailer will 
give us a freed donation as a thank 
you for shopping with them.  Get 
started with the QR code.
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